. THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

. STATE OF RHODE ISL:ND AMND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS 7‘/
RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

Approved September 26, 1972

RESOLVED, that the Director of Public Works 1is
requested to cause Ship Street to be resurfaced, this street
being presently paved with cobblestones, and that the curbing

at the corner of Chestnut Street and Bassett Streét be repaired.
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City of Providence, R. 1.

AP Department of City Clerk
;o MEMORANDUM
DATE: June—97-1972 sos vy
T0: Director McGarry
SUBJECT: SHIP, CHESTNUT AND BASSETT STREETS-PAVING AND REPAIRING
CONS|DERED BY: Committee on Public Works
DISPOSITION: Attached is copy of Resolution on above subject.
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LA |extronl COMPANY

May 30, 1972

Mr. Vincent Vespia
City Clerk

Providence City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Vinny,

As per our recent discussion, I am sending you
this note to confirm my request of having you look
into the repair of the curbing at the corner of
Chestnut and Bassett Streets. Also, in view of
the fact that we are a large taxpaying industry,

I would hope that you could also look into the
resurfacing of Ship Street. This street is pre-
sently all cobblestone.

I would appreciate hearing from you as soon as pos-
sible and will be available to show these areas to
any of your designated personnel.

Best regards,

i}ﬁféﬁézszﬁ Qgggﬁaﬁéézq

Michael Megrd/i’c
Director of Purchasing
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cc: B. Rossi
F. Macedo
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Mr. Vincent Vespia

City Clerk

Providence City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island
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June 1, 1972

dr. Michael Megrdichian

c/o Speidel Company

70 Ship Street

Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Michael:

All in accordance with your Mey 30th correspondence, I
have on that date confirmed with Councilman John M. Murphy
and Councilman Edward W. Xavier, both representing the First
Ward, relative to the subject matter of Ship Street, ctc.

They have directed me to prepare an approprlate resolu-
tion which they will co-sponsor inte the City Council at its
next meeting scheduled for June 8th, & copy of which is en~
closed herewith.

I trust the importance of the request will be respected
within a reasonable period of time.

Sincerely,

Vincent Vespia
City Clerk of Providence

VV/ss



CITY OF PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND
MAYOR JOSEPH A. DOORLEY, JR.

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS . 700 ALLENS AVENUE . 02905
Joseph J. Campo, Deputy Director

Lawrence P, McGarry, Director

June 23, 1972

Chairman of the Public Works Committee
Providence City Council
City Hall - Prov., R.I.

Dear Sir:

RE: Ship, Chestnut and Basset Streets - Paving and Repairing

Ship Street will be added to the list of streets to be paved and the
repair of the curbing has been referred to the Construction and Maintenance

Division.
~ ry traly yourzﬂ
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LN Lawrence P. McGarry
- - Director of Public Works
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